Sheriff Hutton Primary School Newsletter

Supported Happy Pupils Succeed

www.sheriffhuttonschool.org

Monday 28th April 2014

Dear Parents / Carers,

Well done to all of our children. They have settled quickly back into school for our summer term.

School clubs

Netball club with Mrs Jackson will start tonight.

Singing Club will begin again on Tuesdays from 29th April.

Tennis with Mr Galloway is on Wednesdays and Fridays at 8.20am

Cookery Club for Years 3 and 6 will be on Wednesdays from 30th April

Judo is on Thursday at 3.30pm.

Cricket/Rounders club with Mr Fewlass will start on Thursday 1st May at 3.30pm

York City football KS2 on Friday at 3.30pm

Permission slips <u>must</u> be completed for all after school clubs and events.

Cycle Awareness Training

Year 6 children will be taking part in the cycle awareness training on Friday 25th and Monday 28th April.



School Photographs

A Reminder: The photographer will be in school on Wednesday 14th May.

School Uniform

Please ensure all school clothing is accurately named. As we approach summer, shorts and dresses are now being worn; please remember children must also wear sensible footwear.

Zoolab

On Thursday 8th May Zoolab will be visiting our school for the afternoon.



They give children a hands on experience, allowing them to look at, touch and hold a selection of animals, some of which, they might never get to see in everyday life.

This workshop links with our school theme of 'Our World'.

Further information can be found on their website www.zoolabuk.com

KS1 Fun Run!

Well done to all of our children in Years 1 and 2. They took part in the cluster running event last Friday. They had a great time and enjoyed themselves despite the very wet weather!

Thank you to the parents who also endured the rain and provided transport to and from this event.

Reminder:

Next Monday school is closed for the bank holiday.

Important Events for this term are on the back of this newsletter.

Bev Stell, Headteacher admin@sheriffhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk

Sheriff Hutton Primary School Newsletter

Supported Happy Pupils Succeed

www.sheriffhuttonschool.org

Monday 28th April 2014

Important Dates!

Monday 5th May – May Day Bank Holiday

Tuesday 6th, 7th & 8th May "BOOK FAIR" 3.30pm – 4pm. Helpers needed please!

Monday 12th May – Year 6 Assessment week.

Monday 19th May – Friday 23th May – Year 6 residential to East Barnby.

Friday 23rd May – Teacher Training Day – children not in school unless returning from trip.

Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May – Half Term Holiday.

Monday 2nd June – Children return to school.

Thursday 5th June – Year 6 trip to Sweden.

Tuesday 24th June – Open morning for parents / carers – reading focus.

Friday 4th July – Sports Day (Monday 7th July will be a back up day in case of poor weather)

Thursday 8th July – Years 5/6 music workshop at Easingwold.

Wednesday 9th July – Friday 11th July – Transfer days to Easingwold Secondary School.

Tuesday 15th July – Year 5 PE Day at Easingwold.

Wednesday 16th July – Provisional date for whole school trip.

Tuesday 22nd July – Leaver's Assembly at 2.15pm

End of school year, school closes at 3.30pm

Monday 1st September 2014 – Teacher training Day

Tuesday 2nd September – Children return to school.

Sporting Events for the Summer Term 2014

Thursdays - Swimming lessons for Howard Class.

Friday 4th July – Sports Day (Monday 7th July will be a back up day in case of poor weather)

Teacher Training for the Summer Term 2014

None this week.

Bev Stell, Headteacher admin@sheriffhutton.n-yorks.sch.uk